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Greenway Project Signals Start 
Labeled the “Greenway Project” to emphasize the switch from 
brush to grass along Irving Wick Drive east of the current Base 
entrance, a project to clear newly-acquired Port Authority property 
signals the start of the next major roadway project at the COATC.  
Track progress on-line at OnTheBase.com.   

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/project  

Column:  Parking Lot Changes Sparked 
Sparked by customer complaints, the Port Authority reviewed the 
parking lots on the campus.  The result?  The design for the new 
East Parking Lot will incorporate a new high standard size space 
and the new North Parking Lot will get fixed when weather 
permits. 

GO TO:   http://onthebase.com/column   

Parking Enforcement Blitz Soon 
Readers of On Target will know ahead of time that a traffic 
enforcement blitz is coming soon.  The enforcement of on-site 
parking policies, as well as a speed detector display on loan from 
the county agency LCATS, are in the near future at The Base. 

GO TO:   http://hnlcpa.com/policy  

 


